
                                                                                                                                                                   
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal: Angela Reynolds 

 
13th April 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 8 Residential – Changes to dates and timings 
 

Unfortunately, we have been advised by PGL, (the company facilitating the Year 8 residential) that they are now 
unable to accommodate our visit to Caythorpe from 4th May – 6th May, due to staffing difficulties at the Centre.  
We know that this is disappointing for our students who were looking forward to this exciting trip. The good news 
is that we have manged to secure an alternative date and venue. The residential is now planned for Friday 17th 
June to Sunday 19th June at the PGL centre in Liddington, Wiltshire. Students have been informed of this change 
in a meeting today.  
 
The new timings are: 
 

• Friday 17th June – students to arrive at their normal time (before 8.45am).  There will be time for 

students to have breakfast at school before coaches leave later that morning.  

• Sunday 19th June – students are due to return to Corby Technical School at 4.30pm. 

 
We do hope that all students will still be able to attend on the alternative dates.  If your child is still able to 
attend, your payment schedule will remain the same and there is nothing further you need to do.  However, if 
your child is not able to attend, please contact the school at enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org and we will 
arrange a refund for you.  Please notify us of any withdrawals from the residential by Friday 22nd April.  We will 
not be able to offer any refunds after this date.   
 
We know that students will be tired following such a fun and exciting weekend, however, there is plenty of time 
for students to rest on Sunday evening and all students are expected to be in school on Monday 20th June at 
8.45am. 

 
We do apologise for the change in arrangements, which is very unusual, and we hope you appreciate that this is 
out of our control. If you have any questions, please contact the school via the enquiries email address.  We will 
contact you again shortly with further information and we will be updating the information on the school website 
to include the new venue along with a kit list and some FAQ’s, you can access these here. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Mrs L Arnold 
Vice Principal 
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